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Mr. Ivo Havinga ,
 
Thank you for the reminder to comment on the draft chapters of Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA. Sweden has 
no further comments.
 
Kind regards,
 

Sara Frankl
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Från: Herman Smith [mailto:smith33@un.org] För sna
Skickat: den 29 september 2008 22:09
Ämne: 2008 SNA 

Dear colleague, 

I am writing to you, in accordance with our established consultation process, on the updating of 
the System of National Accounts 1993 (1993 SNA ).  This time, we remind you to comment on 



the draft chapters of Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA.  As this would be the last opportunity to 
provide comments on substantive issues, the ISWGNA would accept comments on chapters 21 
to 27 (excluding 21 and 24) until 3 October 2008.  The comment period for the other chapters of 
Volume 2 will be indicated when they are posted on the website. 

The chapters are available on the dedicated website for the Update of the 1993 SNA maintained 
by United Nations Statistics Division, 
http://unstats.un.org/unsd/sna1993/draftingphase/chapterissuematrix.asp 

Kindly send your comments to Mr. Ivo Havinga, Chief of the Economic Statistics Branch, 
United Nations Statistics Division, e-mail address sna@un.org with the subject line “Comments 
on the updated 1993 SNA”, or send by fax to 1-212-963-1374. 

We look forward to your continued cooperation and contribution to the updating of the 1993 
SNA . 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivo Havinga 
Chief, Economic Statistics Branch 
United Nations Statistics Division 


